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Oh, I , baby what a fool I amFirst a boy and then a man ,
am iAnd you , youÂ’re the heart of it allYouÂ’re the
things I say and doAm I wasting my time , hanginÂ’
aroundYou would be goneBut I canÂ’t help itEvÂ’ry
moment that I think about youEvÂ’ry day and evÂ’ry
night without youI canÂ’t surviveLove , take away the
lonely days gone byMake it evÂ’ry day for you and
iGivinÂ’ me the chance to go on believinÂ’Girl , you
gotta go on believinÂ’(boy), you gotta go on
believinÂ’You , baby youÂ’re the breath I takeComing
from a heart in love , am iAnd you , youÂ’re the heart
of it allYouÂ’re the things I say and doAm I wasting my
time , hanginÂ’ aroundYou would be goneBut I canÂ’t
help itEvÂ’ry moment that I think about youEvÂ’ry day
and evÂ’ry night without youI canÂ’t surviveLove , take
away the lonely days gone byMake it evÂ’ry day for you
and iGivinÂ’ me the chance to go on believinÂ’Girl ,
you gotta go on believinÂ’(boy) , you gotta go on
believinÂ’(break)La.....I canÂ’t help itEvÂ’ry moment
that I think about youEvÂ’ry day and evÂ’ry night , I
canÂ’t surviveLove , take away the lonely days gone
byMake it evÂ’ry day for you and iGiving me a chance
to , help it , help itEvÂ’ry moment that I think about
youEvÂ’ry day and night I canÂ’t surviveLove , take
away the lonely days gone by (fade out)
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